
May all that we do be done with love—Corinthians 16:14 

 

Dear parents, carers, children & the community 
Thank you as always for your continued support as we finish today (Thursday 21st 
December) at 2pm. We look forward to welcoming your children back after a relaxing 
Christmas break. Wishing you all good health and prosperity as we enter 2024. 

Applications for a place at our school in Reception in September 
2024 are open and close on 15th January 2024! JOIN US! 

The Up Holland Community Hub Food Bank is open on 
Thursday 28th December Tuesday 2nd January & Thurs-
day 4th January from 9am to 11am. Pictured is Autumn’s 
Sports Shield winner from Year 6. Congratulations! 

Below are some upcoming events & dates for 2024: 

Pictured above is Santa with 
our wonderful PTFA. Thank 
you all for helping Santa 
when he visited for breakfast. 
Thanks as always Santa! 

Don’t forget we RETURN on 
Monday 8th JANUARY 2024!Visit You Tube to hear Year 6 and Mr Cleverdon’s Christ-

mas Podcast! .https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=k3sIWIdRvFA 

Head TeacHer’s Message 21st December 2023 Autumn Term 

Church of England Primary School 

Thank you, for all your continued support, Mr Roscoe, Mrs. Christy, Mrs. Osmond and all at 
St Thomas the Martyr CE. Please contact school via the app, email or phone Any concerns or 

you need support from school or from the foodbank—Mon to Thurs  8.45am TO 11.15am 

MAY ALL THAT WE DO BE DONE WITH LOVE” - Corinthians 16:14 


